
 
 

 

 
 

First day of school 
Welcome to Viborg private Realskole 
 

Friday the 9th of August 2024 at 08.30 

 
All students from C1 – C7 will meet in the gym at Trekronervej 10, where we look 
forward to welcoming you to Viborg International School. You can find your class 
teacher and new class by looking at the signs. 
 
The students will spend the first two lessons of the school day with their class 
teacher. The rest of the day will be according to the timetable.  
 
The timetables for the new school year will be available on the school’s homepage 
www.viborgrealskole.dk  
 
The timetables will be available no later than the 15th of July. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lisbeth Rose-Hansen 
Principal 
 

http://www.viborgrealskole.dk/

